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London, 14 January 2010

Dear Mr. Rogalski,

On behalf of the Ambassador of the Republic of Poland to the United Kingdom, HE Ms.

Barbara Tuge-Ereciirska, I would like to endorse your project to create a museum exhibition

dedicated to the memory of the Polish people who were unable to return to Poland following

the World War Two.

I commend the idea to commemorate those persons who were accommodated at the

Tweedsmuir Camp in Surrey, and to preserve the memory of their life at the camp, their

heartbreak and suffering in the face of historic facts, and the efforts they made to adapt to lit'e

in their new country, with support of British friends.

Please accept our best wishes of success in finalising this important project.

Yours sincerely,

'/masz Kozlowski
)harge d'Affaires a.i.


